
October Deans Luncheon Minutes 
Tuesday, October 10th, 2018 

 
Concerns 
Concern about PPS curriculum 

● Material taught in PPS could very well be tested on Boards 
● Curriculum office is considering instituting online modules for some areas of the 

longitudinal curriculum 
● Patient panels are very difficult to arrange, but try to do as many as possible 

 
Updates from Dr. D 

● Yearly internal surveys to each class will be sent out soon 
○ Questions about learning climate, faculty presentations, mistreatment, etc. 
○ Appreciate a high response rate to the surveys - give us areas to improve upon, 

also some answers need to be reported to LCME 
● AAMC started collecting the Y2 survey (for M2 class) - ends in January, very important 

to fill out - gives information about where we stand compared to other medical schools 
nationally 

● ALL surveys are totally anonymous 
 
Class of 2022 

● Class trip to Kings Dominion next week 
● Post-phys party went very well 
● Friday at 2:30 in the learning studios - Dr. Woleben and Deiorio will discuss planning for 

summer between M1/M2 
○ Summer research fellowships, international service trips, etc. 
○ It will be recorded 

● Many intramural sports within the M1 class to be involved in 
 
Class of 2021 Updates 

● Bake sale this past week 
● Open mic night last week at on the rocks - able to get 20% of the proceeds at this 

location - very talented group! 
 
Class of 2020 Updates 

● Advisor assignments will take place in November (if you’re read!y) - if not ready at that 
time, meet with Dr. Deiorio or Dr. Woleben who can help you! 

○ Dr. Deiorio and Dr. Woleben are meeting on October 31st with faculty advisors 
who are able to attend training session for 4th year planning 

 
Class of 2019 Updates 

● Interviews are coming in 
● Some still doing aways 



● Dr. Woleben 
○ Overall, people are on target; will reach out to those who are not on target to help 

them with next steps 
○ Another MAP survey coming out next week with additional tips on what to do 
○ Top 5 specialities (most applications nationally) - IM, Peds, Fam, Anesthesia, 

Psych 
 
Student- Faculty Volleyball Game - 10/27 
 
Admissions - 2-3 months into admission cycle 

● Have until March for interviews 
● First Campus Visit tomorrow (open house) 
● Overall things are going well 

 
Dean Buckley 

● Dept of Medicine chair search 
○ 2 cycles of candidates have come through - 3 candidates (all female) in the 2nd 

cycle 
■ Opportunity to address male-female imbalance in our institution 

○ Currently 3 candidates still being interviewed 
● Dr. Silverman stepping down from his role as Chair of Psychiatry 

○ National search for new Chair 
○ Also had 2 external Psychiatrists examine the department as a whole (external 

reviews) 
○ Also have search firm to launch the official search at the end of this month 

● Continuing search for Senior Associate Dean for Faculty Affairs 
● Upcoming alumni and donor events - Williamsburg, Roanoke, Tidewater, AAMC meeting 

in Austin, TX (October and November) 
 
Other Updates 

● Town Hall for 4th years students on 10/31 - will be broadcasted live for those who cannot 
attend 

○ Dean Buckley to attend 
● 10/29 - Dr. Sally Santon and Dr. D will be making an announcement about new program 

to M2 class - “Graduate when Ready” 
○ Will schedule another session in November who are interested in the program to 

ask questions and receive more information 
● Curriculum Officer remains short staffed so please be patient and mindful of this 
● PCM and US also understaffed (same as above) 

○ Currently searching for people to fill these positions 
○ Continue to go to PCM office for PCM concerns (not Curriculum Office) 






